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February 13, 2025 
 
 
Dear Costa Catholic Academy Parents, 
 
At Costa Catholic Academy, we work together as administration, faculty and staff, parents, and 
a parish community to develop young people who are grounded in their Catholic faith and 
academically prepared for the future. Every year, school leadership is faced with the difficult 
task of setting tuition for the upcoming school year.  
 
This year’s approximate 5% increase will help Costa meet projected rising operational costs; 
ensure that Costa will have the resources necessary to hire and retain high-quality teachers 
and staff who deliver outstanding Catholic education to our children; and keep the education 
we provide affordable to our parents. With this increase, we hope to maintain a financially 
viable institution. 
 
PreSchool-8th grade registration for the 2025-2026 school year will begin on Monday, March 3, 
2025.  
 
Attached you will find the complete 2025-2026 tuition rates and fees schedule. Please review 
the rate document and submit your agreement to the contract terms when completing your 
child(ren)’s registration in FACTS.  
 
We thank you for your commitment to Catholic education, and realize that tuition costs 
require a great deal of personal sacrifice. We acknowledge Costa’s success is due to the 
partnership of our families. We look forward to a new school year where our children can 
continue to grow in wisdom and God’s love. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Hampton Purl 
Lead Teacher/Manager of Administrative Operations 
Costa Catholic Academy 


